
Commission for the Blind 
and Visually Impaired

NEW JERSEY HUMAN SERVICES

Are you passionate about 
making a difference in 
people’s lives through 
eye care?
We’re looking for dedicated eye doctors to 
partner with CBVI Low Vision Services and 
Project BEST eye screening programs to 
help bring vision health to our community!

As a CBVI eye health partner you will:
•	Become a member of NJ CBVI list of low vision 

panelists who provide services to consumers, 
statewide. 

•	Provide expert advice and guidance on vision care 
and eye health.

•	Collaborate with statewide organizations and 
healthcare professionals to promote eye wellness.

•	Perform eye screenings for people ages 2 and over.
•	Make a meaningful impact by identifying vision issues 

early and improving access to quality eye care.

For more information, including requirements contact CBVI at 
(973) 648-7400 or askcbvi@dhs.nj.gov

Together, we can make a difference.
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